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Not on our email 
list? Contact  
Rachel at 02893 
359777 or  

carrickcommunity 
@btconnect.com  
for regular ezines. 

BE STRONG  ENOUGH TO STAND ALONE, SMART 

ENOUGH TO KNOW WHEN YOU NEED HELP AND 

BRAVE ENOUGH TO ASK FOR IT.  

CCF is now a referral agency 
for Carrickfergus Foodbank 
and can provide vouchers. 
Contact us on 02893 359777 
for more information. 
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Update from Stephanie  
Community Development Officer 

     
            Congratulations to everyone who completed the Sign Language course this month. 
            The course included óDeaf Awareness Trainingô and óStart to Signô (British Sign  
                                  Language) aspects, and was very well attended for the 6 weeks that it ran in the  
            Community Forum. The Facilitator, Mr John Carberry MBE, was excellent and some of 
            the positive feedback from the group included comments such as: 
 
   ñTutor very friendly ï lovely atmosphere to learn in.ò 
 
ñI was pleasantly surprised at how detailed the course was and how much I learnt. I would love to 
continue this further, either here on or on my own for 
the qualification.ò 
 
ñJohn is amazing. Thank you for this opportunity.ò 
 
ñThe whole course was excellent.ò 

 
The course was educational and fun with some of the  
participants being given their very own sign language 
nicknames to boot! Those in attendance learned valuable 
basic sign language skills that they can now apply in daily 
interactions with the Deaf Community.  
 
Is there a course or workshop that your group 
would like to do? Maybe we can help! Contact me 
with your suggestions. 
 

Some funding information: 
 

¶ Aviva Community Fund 
The Fund will open for applications on 13th September 2016 with previous winners 
including: Mid East Antrim Agewell Partnership. Further information &  
registration   www.community-fund.aviva.co.uk/cms   
 

 

¶ Community Pharmacy Partnership funding 
Level 1 grants up to Ã2,000 to start a community pharmacy partnership project.  Next closing date for Level 
1 funding: 15th September 2016. Contact: T: 028 3026 4606 
www.cdhn.org/building-community-pharmacy-partnership-bcpp 
 

¶ Royal British Legion External Grants 
Grant aid for projects supporting the elderly run by groups with charitable  
registration, which benefit ex-service personnel &/or their families. Next deadline: 
11th November 2016.  
Further info: E: rhanson@britishlegion.org.uk  www.britishlegion.org.uk 

 
¶ NIE Networks Charities Fund 
Small grants to improve and enhance lives in N.Ireland,  
especially tangible items such as equipment. Grants between Ã200-Ã750. Very brief 
online application form: 

www.nienetworks.co.uk/Community/Charities-fund/Apply-for-funding 

 
For help, advice and information, contact Stephanie at CCF 02893 359777  
or stephaniehilditch@btconnect.com  
 
 

http://www.community-fund.aviva.co.uk/cms
http://www.cdhn.org/building-community-pharmacy-partnership-bcpp
mailto:rhanson@britishlegion.org.uk
http://www.britishlegion.org.uk/
http://www.nienetworks.co.uk/Community/Charities-fund/Apply-for-funding
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Update from Tommy for Greenisland and Sunnylands  
¢ƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ Ƴŀƴȅ ƘŜŀƭǘƘ ŀƴŘ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ōŜƴŜŬǘǎ ǘƻ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ŀƴ ŀƭƭƻǘƳŜƴǘΣ ƭƛƪŜ ƎŜǩƴƎ ƻǳǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƘƻǳǎŜΣ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ǳǇ ǿƛǘƘ 

ƻƭŘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎΣ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ƴŜǿ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎΣ ŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ƛǎƻƭŀǝƻƴΣ ƛƴǘŜǊŀŎǝƻƴ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ƴŜǿ ǎƪƛƭƭǎΦ ²Ŝ 

ǿƻǳƭŘ ŀƭǎƻ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ŜƴƎŀƎŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ DǊŜŜƴƛǎƭŀƴŘ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ōȅ ƎƻƛƴƎ ƻƴ ŀ ǘǊƛǇ ǘƻ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ŜǎǘŀōƭƛǎƘŜŘ ŀƭƭƻǘƳŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ 

ǎŜŜ ǿƘŀǘ ƛǎ ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜ ōȅ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊΦ 

 

¢ƘŜ ŀƭƭƻǘƳŜƴǘǎ ƛƴ DǊŜŜƴƛǎƭŀƴŘ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǿ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŦƻǊ ǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ ǎŜπ

ŎǳǊŜΣ ǉǳƛǘŜ ŀ ōƛǘ ƻŦ ǇǊƻƎǊŜǎǎ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ƳŀŘŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŀƭƭƻǘƳŜƴǘǎ ǎƛǘŜΣ 

ŦŜƴŎƛƴƎΣ ǊǳƴƴƛƴƎ ǿŀǘŜǊΣ ƳƻǊŜ ǳǎŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ƛǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŜŀŎƘ {ŀǘπ

ǳǊŘŀȅ ŦǊƻƳ нǇƳ-пǇƳ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭƻǘƳŜƴǘ ƘƻƭŘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ 

ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǇǳōƭƛŎΦ ¢ƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ōŀƴƴŜǊǎ ŀŘǾŜǊǝǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ Ǉƭƻǘǎ ŀǘ ŦƻǳǊ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ 

ƭƻŎŀǝƻƴǎΣ  ǎƻ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƳŜ ŀƭƻƴƎ ǘƻ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ ƻǊ 

ŜǾŜƴǘǎΦ  

 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ŀƭǎƻ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ǘƻ ŜǎǘŀōƭƛǎƘ ŀ aŜƴϥǎ {ƘŜŘ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘ ŦƻǊ DǊŜŜƴƛǎƭŀƴŘ 

ǎƻ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ ǿƛǘƘ !ƭƛǎƻƴ 5ƛǾŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŜ ŀ Ǉǳōπ

ƭƛŎ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ƛƴ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ŀŘŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ ǇǊƻƎǊŜǎǎΦ 

¢ƻ ōŜ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘȅ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ƻǊ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ 

aŜƴϥǎ {ƘŜŘ ƻǊ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ ŦƻǊ ŀƴ ŀƭƭƻǘƳŜƴǘ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ !ƭƛǎƻƴ 5ƛǾŜǊ ƻƴ 

лну фооруномΦ 

¢Ƙƛǎ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘ ƛǎ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘŜŘ ōȅ /ŀǊǊƛŎƪŦŜǊƎǳǎ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ CƻǊǳƳ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ¢ƻƳƳȅ YƛǊƪƘŀƳ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ 5Ŝπ

ǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ ²ƻǊƪŜǊ ŦƻǊ DǊŜŜƴƛǎƭŀƴŘΦ 

Community Development is the key to progress for the Greenisland Community, bringing 

the community together can be facilitated at a pace that suits the residents and can include projects for 

Senior Citizens, Mums, Dads, Women, young adults and children or the entire community as a whole. 

We can help you achieve this but the willingness must come from the people themselves. If you wish to 

participate, volunteer or just have a chat, please contact us at Carrickfergus Community Forum on 

02893359777.  

 

Nissen Kids Hut Greenisland have been meeting 

twice a week to deliver a summer programme for  

children and have included some short training  

programmes for adults. They are also engaging in 

study visits and plan to secure support for an after 

schools project starting in September 2016. Please 

contact them at the Jubilee Hall either to volunteer or 

attend one of the training courses. 

 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ƎǊƻǳǇ ŀǊŜ ŦǊƻƳ {ǳƴƴȅƭŀƴŘǎ ƻǊ  

DǊŜŜƴƛǎƭŀƴŘ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ƳŜŜǘ ǿƛǘƘ ¢ƻƳƳȅΣ 

ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜ лнуфо орфттт ƻǊ  

      ŜƳŀƛƭ ǘƻƳƳȅŎŎŦϪōǘŎƻƴƴŜŎǘΦŎƻƳ 
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Summer Fun in Carrickfergus 
The Windmill and Minorca Drive Residents Association in Partnership with The Ethnic Forum (MEA) and 
Supporting Communities celebrated their community by hosting a family event which included Bollywood 
dancers, a drum circle, salsa dancing, childrenôs entertainment, BBQ and much, much more. 
Jim Wightman from Windmill and Minorca Drive Residents association told us, ñIn recent years we have 
seen an increase in residents coming from various ethnic backgrounds. This year we wanted to celebrate 
diversity by hosting a welcome to the community event.  Gillian Forrest, our Liaison Officer from  
Supporting Communities, helped us to apply to the Housing Executive (BRIC fund) and Mid and East  
Antrim Council for funding to facilitate this event. Gillian also introduced us to Ivy Goddard from the  
Inter-Ethnic Minority Forum who helped us to organise the event and explore cultural diversity. As a  
community group we have really welcomed this opportunity to talk to our neighbours and identify the 
needs in our area, with the aim to make our community a better, more welcoming place to live. We also 
want to thank everyone who attended and the artists who made it such a brilliant day.ò 
 
Gillian Forrest from Supporting Communities added,  
ñIt has been a real pleasure to support this project and to see so many people engaging with each other. 
Supporting Communities have been working alongside the  
Windmill and Minorca Drive Residents Association for 
many  
years providing training, support and advice. I am really  
proud to support this event and it is evident that Community  
Spirit is very much alive in the people from Carrickfergus.ò 
 Supporting Communities is an independent charitable  
organisation which champions tenant and community  
participation by developing groups, supporting active  
citizenship and building cohesive communities.  
 
 
For more information, contact 
www.supportingcommunities.org 

Belfast City Hall 

Saturday 5
th
 November 2016 

Showcase Event & Volunteer Recognition Din-

ner 

Advance Notice ï Date for your Diary 

We are delighted to announce that Councillor Jim 
Rodgers, O.B.E.,  High Sheriff of Belfast City Council 
has nominated Belfast Lough Sailability as one of his 

chosen charities. 

As part of his nomination, Belfast Lough Sailability will 
have use of the Great Hall in Belfast City Hall to host 

a major event. 

Keep this date in your diary as we will be hosting a 
Showcase Event and our Volunteer Recognition Dinner 

on Saturday 5
th
 November 2016, 6pm. 

We want you to join us at this once in a lifetime event in 
the magnificent City Hall.  Dress on the night will be 

smart. 

More details will follow once arrangements have been 
finalised. 

  

Tickets for the event will be available in  
September, but donôt worry, we will be in 
contact soon to let you know all the  

details. 
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Would you like to make a difference for people with an illness or  
condition which may limit or shorten their lives?  
 
If the answer is yes, now is the time to think about joining Voices4Care. 
Voices4Care has been up and running for three years now, and we at 
the All Ireland Institute of Hospice and Palliative Care are looking for 
new volunteers to help ensure the views of patients and their families is 
at the heart of everything we do. 

We work with a range of hospices, health and social care organisations 
and universities in Northern Ireland and the Republic of Ireland. 

Being a member of Voices4Care, gives you meaningful opportunities to 
influence palliative care education, research, policy and practice. As part of the palliative care programme 
in Northern Ireland ï 'Palliative Care in Partnership' your voice will be central to the design and develop-
ment of palliative care, as the service user and carer group in this structure. 

Check out our website for more information on 
how to join Voices4Care 

 http://aiihpc.org/policy-practice/voices4care/ 

Wednesday 14th 
September 

Hard at Work ï Breaking the Barriers 

between Employment and Disability 

 
Disability Action has launched the ñHard at 
Workò report to highlight the key actions  
needed to increase equality in 
employment for disabled people 
in Northern Ireland. The report 
gives voice to disabled people 
facing difficulties in finding and 
retaining work. It considers the 
legal position, asks is it making a 
difference and considers peoples personal  
experiences.  
 
Finally, the report makes recommendations for 
employers, disabled employees and  
Government departments. 
 
Download the report at www.disabilityaction.org 

http://aiihpc.org/policy-practice/voices4care/
http://aiihpc.org/
http://aiihpc.org/policy-practice/voices4care/

